
To: All Employees 
From: IT Communications Mailbox 
Subject: Workday Update: Self-Service Actions 
 
Talent and Performance Management, our next milestone in the Workday project, is 
scheduled to launch in July 2021. This new module will provide all employees with self-
service opportunities to manage goals, update their professional profile to include talent 
details, and complete their FY22 evaluation. 
  
The launch of Talent and Performance Management is just around the corner, but there 
are many self-service actions you can complete now in the Workday system: 
 

 
 
 
Visit the Workday at MC website for job aids, FAQs, and additional information and 
updates. 
 
For technology-related questions about Workday, as well as other College technology 
services, please contact the IT Service Desk:    

https://info.montgomerycollege.edu/offices/information-technology/workday/index.html


• by email at itservicedesk@montgomerycollege.edu   
• by web chat on OIT’s web page   
• by phone at 240-567-7222   

Please do not reply to this email, as this mailbox is not monitored. Thank you.   
    
IT Communications   
Office of Information Technology   
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